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DISCLAIMER: The article in this newsletter is the initiative of DOSM officers based on ad-hoc observation 

and collection of brief information in the field during the Movement Control Order. It does not meet the 

country's official statistics released standards. Therefore, the content of this newsletter cannot be 

interpreted as DOSM's official statistics. 


